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Purple for Parents United Joins International Coalition to Combat Global 

Sexualization Agenda 

Indiana, USA — Purple for Parents United proudly announces its partnership with the 

newly launched International Coalition4Children, a global alliance of parental rights 

and child protection organizations committed to resisting the World Health 

Organization’s Comprehensive Sexuality Education (CSE) framework. 

This powerful coalition unites leaders and organizations from around the 

world—including Ireland, Wales, Scotland, England, Canada, Australia, New Zealand, 

and the United States—in a coordinated response to international efforts that threaten 

childhood innocence and violate parental sovereignty. 

“As a grassroots movement birthed by parents, for parents, we are honored to link arms 

with like-minded defenders of truth and childhood,” said Rhonda Miller, CEO and 

President of Purple for Parents United. “Our children deserve to be protected—not 

sexualized, manipulated, or indoctrinated by radical agendas disguised as education.” 

The International Coalition4Children rejects the WHO’s global CSE guidelines, which 

critics argue promote early sexualization, distort biological reality, and erode parental 

authority. Instead, the coalition champions policies rooted in biology, morality, national 

sovereignty, and the natural family structure. 

Purple for Parents United joins this international alliance with a clear mission: 

●​ To protect childhood innocence​
 

●​ To uphold parental rights and moral responsibility​
 

●​ To restore the rightful role of the family in education and development​
 

“As a voice for families across America, Purple for Parents is committed to exposing 

harmful ideologies and equipping parents to stand for their children,” Miller added. 

“This international partnership sends a clear message: We will not allow our children to 

be sacrificed at the altar of globalist agendas.” 

Together with coalition partners, Purple for Parents United will continue to engage 

lawmakers, launch educational campaigns, and confront institutional policies that 

compromise the physical, spiritual, and moral well-being of the next generation. 



To learn more about the International Coalition4Children, visit:​
https://internationalcoalition4children.org 
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— Attached: Official Press Release from the International Coalition4Children 
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